THE CEITRAL PENNSYLVANIAR'S
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FOUNDED
APRIL 11,

GREED 1939

Harrisburg

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

HERITAGE HILLS GOLF RESORT

TUESDAY, MAY 15,1990
BOARD MEETING AT 10:.00AM

LUNCH WILL BE "AT YOUR LEISURE"

GOLF WILL BE A BLIND HOLE TOURNMENT
Tee times are 11:00-1-00p.m. (please call}

SHEET

Cost of Carts will be $10.00 per person (required)

Di

nner will be served at 7:00p.m.

Coat and tie required, for $20 00(+6% tx &16% gratuity}

Please phone 755-GOLF for reservations
Our speaker Richard Simon will be discussing

Shower Facilities available

Ornamental Grasses
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Golf Resort

MENU
House salad, Fitet Mignon &
Stuffed Shrimp, Parslied Red
Skin  Potatoes, Asparagus
Bundles, Rolls & butter,
Lemon Mousse Torte, Coffee,
Tea & Decaf



Our Host is Tony Goodley,
CGCS. Tony moved to York in
February 1988 as direstor of
construction for  Heritage
Hills and then became the
superintendent. Tony had
previously been a
superintendent at River Bend
C.C. in Great Falls Virginia.
Prior to that, Tony was a
superintendent for twelve
years at Loudoun Golf & C.C. in
Purcellville, Va. Tony is a
1971 graduste of North
Carolina State.

Construction first began in
April 1988 on Heritage Hills.
The Architect was Russell
Roberts from GaitersburgMd
The contractor was Fitz &
Smith  from Dailastown Pa.
Heritage Hills offers a 18
hole public golf course, with a
18 hole minature golf course
as well as a 30 stall lighted
driving range and clubhouse
with full banquet facilities
and fine dining at "Windows
On The Green”.

-ONE MORE TIME-

Yes, they are back. The Gypsy Moths have returned to northeastern
Pennsylvania and in full force. Their egg masses are attached to what
appear to be every tree in the landscape. Some trees are 50 covered by
these clustedrs. which contain several hundred eggs each. that "plastered”
might be a better word to describe them. When these eggs hatch in May, an
aerial application of B.T. or Dimilin is planned to be made to the
resort/golf course property. Hopefully, enough of the caterpillars will
succumb to treatment, saving the forest foliage from becoming a sure
meal. We have deemed control of the caterpillars very important because
of the poential impact on our resort business. Many people vacation in the
Poconos to experience the beauty of deep green forest and they consider
the landscape part of the program.

Mark Jacobs
Golf & Grounds Superintendent
The Mountain Laurel Resort



Thank You to Jeff Fry for being our excellent Host at our April Meetin at
Lebanon Country Club, and a special Thank You to our speaker Dr. Harper.

—EDITORS NOTE-

Earth Day was recently celebrated, preceded by countless self
proclaimed experts promoting the same hype, inuendos, half truths, and
misinformation always popular during any emotional, political debate. We
att know that nearly alt of the chemica! porducts we use, when applied
properly, pose no threat to groundwater, run off, or direct exposure to
employees or gotfers. The few progucts which are potentially hazardous
are strictly regulated.

Unfortunately, the media finds it more profitable to emphasize the
negative by providing front page exposure to any "claim” of toxicity from
pesticides. Retractions, if any are often found buried in low exposure
sections of the news. :

Individually, and collectively, we must be pro-active in any possible
avenue offered to promote our record of safety, the results of testing
showing no run off or groundwater contamination, even in worst case
scenairios(i.e. Cape Cod ground water study). The continued improvement
In short residuai, pesticide materials, and progress in IPM.

Letters to the editor, correspondence to your local, state, and national
legrsiative representatives, conversations with friends, neighbors,etc. all
who have been sold the bill of goods that pesticides are some how evil
will help educate the public with facts, not emastion.

" We rmust hang together, if not, we will most certainly hang
seperatly.”-Ben Frankin.

-The recent cold spell in April preceded by the heat in March produced a
color variation on some perennial bio-types of Poa annua. The affected
turfs turned dark purple or brown. This is an enviromental response-not a
disease. The warm weather should turn things around.

-Ataenius-start inspecting for grubs in earyl May. Rainy weather can
mask the damage!



Board Meeting Notes....

Due to a requirement at some
courses we play, a notice in
the "Next Meeting” section of
the newsletter, willbe a
section where “carts are
required for play”. We all
receive complementary greens
fees when we are having
meetings or playing atone.
Member courses graciously
extend this privilage to our
entire group, thus, forfieting

- revenue for that day. If a

course requires cart usage, a
note in the meeting notice
should eliminate any
missunderstanding..

o .

The Central Pa. GCSA
will sponser a GCSAA seminar
titled "Basic Principles of
Turfgrass Mangement"
December 13th and {4th
This is promoted to be one of
the best seminars available.
Watch for more info in the
future.

Roster books were
distributed at the Lebanon
meeting. If you didn't get one
there, send Patti wall a note
reguesting one.

OUR PERMANENT RESERVATION LIST IS AS FOLLOWS,; PLEASE BE SURE TO

MAKE YOU CANELATION IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, OR YOU WILL BE

BILLED.

Jay Angelo

Mike Benedict
Donald Benner
Bob Beyer,CGCS
Greg Borzok
James Carville
John Chassard
Charles Crawford
Thomas Drayer
Greg Fantuzzi
Jeff Fry

Rick Funk

John Gehman
Tony Goodley,CGCS
Mike Heckman
Donald Hollinger
Terry Howard

Mark Jacobs

Jim Jones,CGCS
Dale Kintzer

Tom Kintzer
Ronald Krick
Lavern Krout
Jeff Lacour

John Me Cormick
Jarmes Miller
warren Meltlinger
Kenneth Pepple
David Rafferty
Bill Riden
Donald Robitzer
David wWeitzelCGCS
Scott Wentling

PSU Field Days
PSU Turf Conference
Allied Golf Tournement....?

August 29 & 30
November 12 - 14(7)



